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I' ... - -
Dear Mr.~ 

~is is to inform you of the organization of 
the Subcommittee on Legislation and National Security 
of the House Committee on Government Operations, which 
has oversight jurisdiction over the Domestic Council 
and certain other agencies. We expect to carry out the 
functions which have been assigned to our committee by 
the House of Representatives as actively and as fairly as 
we can. We hope that we will have the full cooperation 
of the Executive Office of The President and its various 
constituent units. 

We would like to have you designate an official 
of your Council to serve as liaison with the subcommittee 
so that close communication can be established and a free 
flow of information can be maintained. 

We would appreciate receiving any information 
which you feel would be helpful to the subcommittee. 

Sincerely yours, 

12:~00KS 
Chairman 
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